Dear Parents,
During this time of rising Covid -19 numbers in the Derry area, I would ask all parents to wear a mask or face covering when you enter our school grounds and remember to adhere to social distancing of 2m between adults at all times. This request is being made in an effort to reduce the risk of the spread of the virus among our school community.
I would also ask parents to stick rigidly to the drop off and pick up times for Bubble 1 and 2 classes. Bubble 1 classes should be dropped off at 8.45 and Bubble 2 classes at 9.15. Similarly Bubble 1 classes should be collected at 2.15 and Bubble 2 classes at 2.45. The reason for this request is to reduce the number of adults and children on the school grounds at any one time thereby reducing the risk of viral spread. Parents of children in the P5-P7 year groups are also asked to allow their children, if you feel confident that they can do so safely, to enter and leave the school grounds unaccompanied by adults. Again, this will reduce the number of adults on the school grounds at any one time.
I would ask parents to try to avoid “bottlenecks” on the school grounds where groups of adults are clustering together eg. Coming up to corners or where the pathways can be narrow. If you can see a potential bottleneck ahead in the direction that you are walking please wait and allow it to clear before walking on.
Finally, I would ask parents not to donate hand sanitisers to the school as I have been informed by the Education Authority that hand sanitisers supplied to schools must meet certain standards that are over and above the standards of hand sanitiser that you may purchase in shops. Whilst we greatly appreciate your willingness to help out and your generosity, we must abide by the health and safety standards and protocols set by the Education Authority. 
Thank you for your anticipated support at this difficult and challenging time.
Yours Sincerely
Eamonn Devlin (Principal)




